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Top DEP Stories  
 
Observer-Reporter: DEP plans conference on mine permit applications  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/dep-plans-conference-on-mine-permit-
applications/article_bc25b992-69c9-11ed-8a50-736e2edfdea2.html 
 
Mention  
 
Butler Eagle: Company: Leak at Pennsylvania gas storage well plugged 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221121/company-leak-at-pennsylvania-gas-storage-well-plugged/?  
 
LehighValley Live: Bethlehem tanker truck gas spill cleanup along Route 378 could take weeks  
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2022/11/bethlehem-tanker-truck-gas-spill-cleanup-along-
route-378-could-take-weeks.html 
 
KDKA: Leak at Cambria County gas storage well plugged, company says  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/equitrans-midstream-gas-storage-well-leak-plugged-
cambria-county-pennsylvania/  
 
WJAC: Company: Leak at Pennsylvania gas storage well plugged 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/company-leak-at-pennsylvania-gas-storage-well-plugged# 
 
Allegheny Front: A gas leak at Cambria County storage site has been plugged 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-gas-leak-at-cambria-county-storage-site-has-been-plugged/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: The Collins Companies Foundation Grant helped complete a section of the Knox & 
Kane Rail Trail (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Times Observer: Use of local trail system continues to grow 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/11/use-of-local-trail-system-continues-to-
grow/ 
 
Times Observer: Council locks in remaining boat launch funding 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/11/council-locks-in-remaining-boat-launch-
funding/ 
 
Warren Times: Use Of Local Trail System Continues To Grow - 32,000 People From May To November - 
Warren County Chamber 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/11/use-of-local-trail-system-continues-to-
grow/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Pa. GOP cynically torpedoed popular bike safety measure  
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https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/11/22/larry-krasner-septa-bike-lane-safety-
special-prosecutor/stories/202211210064  
 
Lock Haven Express: North Bend bear check station sees over a dozen Saturday, Sunday 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/11/north-bend-bear-check-station-sees-over-a-
dozen-saturday-sunday/     
 
Energy  
 
Bradford Era: Highest natural gas price since 2010 drives a spike in Pennsylvania home energy costs 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/highest-natural-gas-price-since-2010-drives-a-spike-in-
pennsylvania-home-energy-costs/article_8de1d5ba-d8a0-5bbc-be36-a00e319c725d.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Counties Can Start Applying For New PA Home-Repair Program Funding Dec. 12, 
Including Energy Efficiency Improvements 
https://www.inquirer.com/real-estate/housing/home-repair-grant-loan-energy-efficiency-pennsylvania-
20221122.html 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: 'Making great strides': Jeannette IDs 12 more blighted homes for demolition  
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/making-great-strides-jeannette-ids-12-more-blighted-homes-
for-demolition/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Motorists to Pay Highest Thanksgiving Gas Prices on Record  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-motorists-to-pay-highest-thanksgiving-gas-prices-on-record/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Company: No gas detected in area of Jackson Township leak  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/company-no-gas-detected-in-area-of-jackson-township-
leak/article_8cc1df40-691b-11ed-bc74-43fa90467dcf.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Forest Service plans summer 2023 approval for Mountain Valley Pipeline 
work 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/21/mountain-valley-pipeline-forest-
service.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: COO out at Canonsburg natural gas company 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/21/coo-out-at-canonsburg-natural-gas-
company.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Highest natural gas price since 2010 drives a spike in Pennsylvania home energy 
costs 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/state/highest-natural-gas-price-since-2010-drives-a-spike-in-
pennsylvania-home-energy-costs/article_4d2be393-dbf1-59c9-9c9a-7fa035a48ce8.html  
 
Gant News: UGI encourages residents to follow safe energy practices during upcoming holiday season 
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https://gantnews.com/2022/11/21/ugi-encourages-residents-to-follow-safe-energy-practices-during-
upcoming-holiday-season/  
 
Mining 
 
Herald-Standard: UMWA to host Robena Mine memorial service on Dec. 6 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/umwa-to-host-robena-mine-memorial-service-on-
dec-6/article_94210cb4-69b8-11ed-8638-9b99c4cea676.html 
 
Waste 
  
Bradford Era: Newport Twp. garbage fees to increase 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/newport-twp-garbage-fees-to-increase/article_ec41ce43-
c3ca-5b48-9d07-fadc21964487.html 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Aqua: Help keep wastewater lines clear this holiday season 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/aqua-help-keep-wastewater-lines-clear-this-holiday-
season/article_4a52f40a-3b86-50e0-a7c3-4a66796a240e.html 
 
Bradford Era: Webinar to provide information on Master Watershed Steward program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/webinar-to-provide-information-on-master-watershed-steward-
program/article_4eb67d0a-c1b1-5120-b774-eed74ed2ce46.html 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Sanitary Authority receives favorable decision 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-sanitary-authority-receives-favorable-
decision/article_7b5f41d7-dabd-58e9-8aa7-6fbaf8623760.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania's Chesapeake Bay Plan Falls Short, EPA to Keep Visiting Farms 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/pennsylvanias-chesapeake-bay-plan-
falls-short-epa-to-keep-visiting-farms/article_5b70f7da-69db-11ed-9243-572b78a1c994.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. Chesapeake Bay cleanup plan falls short for third time, EPA says 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/21/pa-chesapeake-bay-cleanup-plan-falls-short-for-
third-time-epa-says/ 
 
Environmental Health News: Car tire chemicals are killing salmon and steelhead  
https://www.ehn.org/chemicals-in-tires-leaching-into-water-2658670400.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Environmental groups present Shell plant with list of demands 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/21/shell-environmental-groups-shell-
demands.html 
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